
Call for Nominations for Officers of the NY Metropolitan Chapter of ACRP 
 
     

  
Dear Chapter Member, 
  
It's that time of year again! The nominations process for the positions of Secretary, Treasurer, and 
President of the New York Chapter of ACRP is now open. This is an opportunity for you to determine 
who sits on the Board of your Chapter. Elections for the position will be held in the fall. 
  
The nomination form is attached here, please complete one form per nominee and do feel free to 
nominate yourself. The nominations process is open through August 18, 2017.   
  
Serving on the board is a great way to build your network, illustrate your leadership capabilities, and 
help our chapter fulfill its mission. Individuals must be chapter members in good standing and 
commit to actively participating in regularly scheduled meetings, held either in person or via 
teleconference. 
  
The terms for Secretary and Treasurer are two-year terms beginning January 1, 2018. 
  
We are currently accepting nominations for the position of President.  This is a 2 year position 
beginning January 1, 2019 through December 31, 2020.  The President will serve as President-Elect 
for 1 year, from January 1, 2018 through December 31, 2018, prior to acting as President and 
Immediate-Past President from January 1, 2021 through December 31, 2021. 
  
Please note that the term for President is a 4 year term.    
  
Individuals interested in a position must be a chapter member in good standing, commit to actively 
participate in regularly scheduled meetings, held either in person or via teleconference and have 
served in the capacity of a New York Metropolitan Chapter of ACRP Board of Directors member for 
a minimum of twelve (12) months before being eligible to be placed on a ballot for election.  
      
 The nominee(s) will be notified after elections are held in the fall.  
  
  
  
New York Metropolitan Chapter of ACRP 
  

 
  

 
 

  
    

 

 
 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001kcDfkrsgZbTdHi3kHRt0m3tB_L9dR31Wcg0hyb7_fCq0s8bsT48_WH2mD4CkSfu4G-4z2VIyO2FavjFSWbTur_ogKHYvYl-QkA3d3as--eshWBQULinQHc60r3DqzLnzMDTLWv2qKFHgy3gJ0VS_OQUiQJiSDqnIgfx5IRPTaOF0Dr1Gg3OB3kQHn96Z-tHZkss2ZcjDX20Gz_8pSFwV2jERZIIfuKuOo2-OXwVD_3U8FC0cfE00DtgVnc36-yCJ%26c%3Dnq98xstnePU8FxbK7SE2RyuZhMWIGzUzfVRULQWngOkuNwC08KKYDQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DMPAkXQ3NClPUP_Az0Tevb1iG3FomrCcT_7LxO7-Syhd7cZ3WC4Yvrg%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7Crodrigcm%40ored.rutgers.edu%7Cb30a2c7e93bd4364a85608d4d397b496%7Cb92d2b234d35447093ff69aca6632ffe%7C1%7C0%7C636366095916284990&sdata=82aRYgcNPdy8HlkxzaLonD3vqu%2FJeafd%2BqXnaWUIejI%3D&reserved=0
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